Nottingham West PTO 
May 7, 2014
Co-Presidents – Jennifer Nangle & Barbara Hayes
Treasurer – Karen Provencher    Secretary – Suzanne Dozois

· Treasurer Report

· Grade Level Enrichments- Final Enrichment for the year will be Eyes on Owls, Grade 5 this Friday. 

· Teacher Appreciation Week- Celebration this week. Teachers enjoyed a PTO sponsored breakfast on Monday morning and all received a Pinwheel that had an outer note of “You BLOW us away with all you do!” Kerrie Peaslee is hosting a luncheon tomorrow. Anyone interested in helping out or donating please email her directly.

· Walkathon- Thursday, May 8th. This will fund a new piece of equipment for the children on our playground.

· Ice Cream Social will be held on Wednesday May 21 from 6-8pm rain or shine

· iPad Follow-Up At the April meeting a vote was take and unanimously passed to purchase the remainder of the iPads needed for our classrooms. The final purchase will be made at the end of the month with the remaining PTO funds to do so.

· Peaceful Playground Follow-up Our school nurse, Mrs. Picard will be working with a Boy Scout troop on May 17th. Discuss another possible date of May 23rd or 24th to have parent helpers assist in painting, etc. to update and create  

· Popcorn Monday The last popcorn of the year will be held on May 19th. Thank you to those that helped this year- Maureen, Christine and Melissa!

· School Store Will be closing at the end of the month and supplies are dwindling down slowly! Thank you to Glennis, Jeanne, Maureen, Jennifer and to all of our helpers throughout the year for special events! 

· Additional Topics Open to floor

· PTO Board Elections will be held this evening if anyone steps up at this time. 
The following positions will be open: President/Co-President, Treasurer, Co-Book Fair Coordinator, HOT (Helping Out Teachers) & Popcorn Coordinator. 

Please note: If individuals do not step up this evening, they will be able to contact me. A meeting can be added in June for a vote, or held in September to confirm a new board. Until such a time that a new board is voted in ALL PTO events will be on hold for next year- this includes monthly events (bingo, skating, holiday events, etc.), School store, Popcorn, Hospitality, Classroom enrichments, and field trip assistance. 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for all of your help during the year while we have been a part of the PTO board. We look forward to someone new at the helm to offer fresh and exciting ideas for our children and families!
Thank you!
-Jennifer & Barbara, PTO-Co Presidents
